GWP-T-517-00000 (DU17): Science Alerts – Altavilla

A  joint proposal (Bologna-Warsaw) for the Oct 2016-Jan 2017 semester was submitted  on Sept 9 and accepted on Sept 22, 2016 (P.I. G. Altavilla) to continue using the Loiano telescope in a follow-up observing campaign of transient objects detected by the GSA. A significant amount of additional time has also been awarded to this programme to follow an intriguing binary microlensing event (Gaia16aye).
